
Wilton Community Area Partnership ( WILCAP)  
Committee Meeting-22nd February 2010 -7.00pm 
Held in Wilton TC Chambers. 
 

1. Present- Peter Edge ,Ivan Seviour, Joy Wagstaff, 
 Jimmy Green, Gary Nunn, Rachel Ashton-Brown,  
Clive Upton, Frank Coombes, Trevor Long, David Parker,  
Anne Knight, Laura Pictor 
 
2. Laura Pictor explained in more detail about the function 
of a Community Area Partnership. She informed the 
Committee that CAPS had been running in some areas since 
the year 2000 and that some were more successful than 
others. She thought that a CAP should be a facilitator for 
the community, research and consult widely about various 
issues, make full use of existing groups within the 
community and then try and influence the Area Board in its 
decisions and the allocation of appropriate funding for 
Community projects. 
 
3. A wide ranging and lengthy discussion took place about a 

number of issues regarding Community Area 
Partnerships, many of which would need to be revisited 
as the work of the Partnership grew in the future. 

 
4. Current email address were collected and Ivan would 

send an up to date contact sheet to all members of the 
Committee. 

 
5. Peter Edge was elected as Chairman after being 

proposed by Ivan Seviour and seconded by Trevor Long. 
 

6. Rachel Ashton-Brown was elected as Vice-Chair-proposed 
by Clive Upton and seconded by David Parker. 

 



7. A combined post of Secretary and Treasurer was 
suggested. Frank James proposed Ivan Seviour and 
Trevor Long seconded this proposal. Ivan indicated that 
he was more than happy to carry out these duties initially 
until further decisions were taken regarding these 
positions. 

 
8. The date of the next meeting was arranged for Monday 

29th March 2010 in Wilton TC Council Chambers at 
7.00pm. The Committee agreed that meetings for the 
Wilton Community Area Partnership would be scheduled 
for the last Monday in the month. 

 
9. The meeting closed at 8.30pm. 

 
 
I R Seviour   23-02-10 

 
 
 


